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Conference feedback prompted a great deal of discussion, the Executive Officers 

and Committee members were unanimous that LCWF has to have a complete 

rethink regarding future content and presentation with regard to the Organisation of 

future Conferences  

However, many positive comments were received from attendees regarding 

suggestions on how to improve the County Neighbourhood Watch Network, ranging 

from Search and Patrol teams, Elderly and Disabled visiting Teams at pre arranged 

times to ensure their safety and well being, Identification Badges for Co-ordinators, 

Training and Workshop opportunities to Community Safety issues, first aid training 

so Co-ordinators can be called on in emergencies, accreditation of a specialist team 

of Co-ordinators to be trained to assist in emergency situations. 

Resulting from the Conference and Public meetings held since the Conference it has 

become apparent that LCWF formulates a new strategy to enable the County Forum 

to become an independent organisation, with a complete rebrand and image to 

enable the Watch movement to respond to the Communities needs at all times, 

involve young people diverse communities, to ensure the County of Lancashire is 

safe, secure and a County that is caring in Community safety conscious at all times. 

 

 


